NEW SCHOOL YEAR

FAMILY CELEBRATION



Special School District

PAC

Parent Advisory Council



September 14, 2022 6:30-8pm



SSD Central Office 12110 Clayton Rd, St. Louis, MO 63131



ABOUT THE EVENT

Celebrate with SSD PAC as we present awards to our 2021-22 PAC Reps, outstanding SSD staff, and much more! Meet Superintendent Dr. Elizabeth Keenan, her administrative team, directors, special education coordinators, and case managers.

Food will be provided. If you have dietary restrictions or would like additional information, please email pac@ssdmo.org or call Dr. Camesha Carter, PAC President, at 573.234.4779.

RSVP BY SEPT. 7



https://forms.gle/7wQzX4cAkdKDULQs9

SPECIAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

PARENT ADVISORY COUNCIL



Second Wednesday of each month 7-9 PM | Via Zoom

Parent Advisory Council (PAC) is comprised of families advising and collaborating to improve the education, confidence, and social outcomes of each student served by SSD. SSD's PAC works closely with the SSD Board of Education, Governing Council, and District administration to provide valuable input and feedback from the parent perspective. Join PAC to:

- Network and build a community with parents whose children receive special education services;
- Empower parents to become as informed as possible;
- Improve communication between your local school district and SSD;
- Create and promote a positive understanding and awareness of students with disabilities;
- Establish a network of advocacy for local, state, and national disability issues.

For more information about PAC, visit:

bit.ly/STLPAC

GET INVOLVED

All meetings are open to the public.

Aug. 10, 2022 Sept. 14, 2022* Oct. 12, 2022 Nov. 9, 2022 Dec. 14, 2022 Jan. 11, 2023 Feb. 8, 2023 March 8, 2023 April 12, 2023 May 10, 2023

*Please note, the Sept. 14 meeting will be held at 6:30 PM, in-person at: SSD Central Office 12110 Clayton Rd Town & Country, MO 63131